
MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   Executive Secretary  
  Notice of Proposed Rulemaking: 

FDIC Official Sign and Advertising Requirements, False Advertising, 
Misrepresentation of Insured Status, and Misuse of the FDIC’s Name or Logo  
(RIN 3064-AF26) 

  
DATE: October 11, 2023  
 
SUBJECT:  Meeting with National ATM Council (NAC) and Other Industry Participants  
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

On September 29, 2023, FDIC staff met telephonically with a representative from NAC and 
another industry participant to discuss the ATM industry, with a focus on independent ATM 
business models.   The NPR was published in the Federal Register on December 22, 2022 (87 FR 
78017).   

A list of participants appears below. 

              

FDIC    Edward Hof, Senior Policy Analyst  
    Erin Barry, Senior Policy Analyst  
    Kirsten Binder, Policy Analyst  
    Chantal Hernandez, Senior Attorney  
    Jeffrey Truitt, Fin-Tech Counsel 
  
NAC     Bruce Renard, Executive Director 
      
ATM Universal Processors  Salvatore Salpietro, President  
 


